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Comments: I do not represent any organization with these comments.

 

I strongly oppose Chiricahua Public Access project 57856.

 

When a public access road into John Long Canyon was propesed (twice?) years ago, the Douglas District

Ranger told me that a number of hunters had told him that they liked having at least one canyon in the

Chiricahua Mountains that they had to hike into, and that they enjoyed the chance to see a big old buck in.

 

It is easy to understand why some hunters have quite hunting because they hate hunting when they constantly

hear the roar of vehicles in the near background.

 

Thanks for the opportunity to comment on this proposal.

 

Alan Craig 


